
 
 October 13, 1950 
 
 The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in special session at 7:30 
o'clock P. M. Councilmen present and answering roll call were Harper, Carson, 
Colescott, Hanson, Walt, Hoisington and President Martin. Also present were City 
Manager Toyne, and City Clerk Tomlinson. City Attorney Banks was absent. 
 
 It was duly moved, seconded and carried that the formal notice of meeting by 
waived. 
 
 TENTATIVE 1951 BUDGET PRESENTED AND MILL LEVY SET. City Manager 
Toyne presented the 1951 tentative budget, and the general fund was discussed and 
gone over thoroughly. It was moved by Councilman Walt and seconded by Councilman 
Hoisington that the levy for the year 1951 be set at 25 1/2 mills, 24 mills for general 
purposes and 1.5 mills for library purposes, and that the City Clerk be instructed to 
certify this levy to the County Assessor and County Commissioners. Roll was called on 
the motion with all members of the Council voting "AYE." The President declared the 
motion carried. 
 
 It was regularly moved, seconded and carried that the meeting adjourn. 
 
/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 
City Clerk 
 


